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JARON BRANDON, TUOLUMNE COUNTY SUPERVISOR, ANNOUNCES 
STATE SENATE DISTRICT 4 CAMPAIGN 

Tuolumne County Supervisor Jaron Brandon has officially launched his campaign for California’s 4th State 
Senate District, pledging to bring bold, rural-focused leadership to Sacramento. A lifelong Gold Country 
resident, Jaron is running to ensure that the voices of rural Californians are no longer left behind. 

“The truth is, no one is coming to save us but ourselves,” said Mr. Brandon. “For too long, the Valley and the 
mountains have been overlooked, left out to dry, and forced to deal with politics that are divisive and out of 
touch with our way of life. It’s time for leadership that listens, leads, and delivers real results on the issues that 
matter most—housing, infrastructure, healthcare, and jobs.” 

Brandon’s philosophy is simple: work hard, be honest, and get stuff done. Over the past five years on the 
Board of Supervisors, he’s earned a reputation as a results-driven leader—fixing potholes, managing forests, 
streamlining housing, soliciting business development, fighting fentanyl, and leading the strongest public 
safety record in county history. His forward-thinking approach combines boots-on-the-ground pragmatism 
with digital innovation and coalition-building. 

“I’ve seen firsthand how bold leadership can make a real difference,” Jaron added. “Our challenges may be 
daunting, but we’ve proven time and again that we can tackle them when we stand together. I’m stepping up 
because it’s our responsibility to build a future where our kids can come home and thrive.” 

With over a decade of experience in public service and community organizing, Jaron is committed to real 
solutions—not slogans. He pledges to bring common sense, collaboration, and local perspective back into 
state governance. 

“The best government is local,” Jaron concluded. “And with your support, I’ll make sure Sacramento hears 
us—and delivers for District 4.” 

The election for California State Senate District 4 will take place on June 02, 2026. For more information 
about Jaron’s campaign, visit votejaron.com. 
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